
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/8/2024 9:13:25 AM
Subject: Arts, Culture and Community Services 2023 Annual Grant Impact Report

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am pleased to share with you the ACCS 2023 Annual Grant Impact Report (vancouver.ca). This report represents the
second annual ACCS Grant Impact report.

Key highlights of the report include:

Comprehensive view of ACCS operating and capital grants
Information on below-market leases
Insights into continuous process improvement and the adjudication process
Metrics and feature stories showcasing grant impact and outcomes reported by NPOs

Additionally, the report includes a detailed appendix with information about the 2023 grant recipients.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Margaret Wittgens at margaret.wittgens@vancouver.ca. (Or in
her absence Branislav Henselmann at branislav.henselmann@vancouver.ca) They will ensure that inquiries are
addressed through our weekly Q&A.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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